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Hellos members of the PUC,

I think there are a lot of things we can do to improve the solar industry in Oregon 
and I trust the OSEIA Board members have been giving you plenty of insight on 
how and why some of the language and policy recommendations in the Draft 
Solar Report may adversely affect this emerging industry. 

Thanks for your time and have a wonderful day. 

Thanks, 
Shaun Franks

True South Solar
330 E Hersey St. Suite 7
Ashland, OR 97520
C: 541.816.2345
O: 800.947.1187
www.truesouthsolar.net
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